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This item was brought forward by Ald. Perry.  The residence with an Autistic Child has moved from the area.  The Autistic

Child Area signs are no longer necessary on Valley Hill Drive.  One of the signs is being proposed to be used at another

street (Leslie Lane - see Item ID#19-0663).  Public Works recommends approval of this item.  There is not cost to remove

the signs.
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